
   December Newsletter 
Upcoming events: 

December 13-  spelling 

Test 

December 20-  Pastries 

with Parents  

December 21 -Christmas 

Break Begins 

    

Pastries with 

Parents  

Information 

Where: LRCA Cafeteria  

When: December 20th  

@ 7:15 am 

What to Bring: I will be 

sending out a food sign up 

this week! 

3rd Grade 

class  Competition 

Our class is 

participating in a grade 

wide box top 

competition. Please send 

your child to school 

with any box tops you 

find around the 

house! 

 

 

Spelling words 

Is Art 

Christmas Chair 

Pencil has 

Hair  Paper 

Been Seen 

Have Water 

 

What’s going on this week? 

Reading- in reading we will be 

continuing to lean to retell what we read 

as well as learning more strategies to 

use when we do not know a word. 

Math- we will begin our unit on place 

value and learning about hundreds, 

tens, and one’s places. 

Writing- we will be continuing to write 

personal narratives using more details, 

writing events in order and using capital  

letters/end marks. We will also be 

learning to revise and edit our own 

writing.  

Science- we will be learning about 

animals and their habitats.  
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